
 

 

 

 

November 10, 2015 

 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 
 

Dear Secretary Burgess, 
  

Green Island Power Authority is filing the attached revised tariff for Case No. 09-M-0311. The 
effective date is 11/15/15. If further information is needed please direct questions to: 
       Madeline Paterniani 
       Chief Fiscal Officer 
       Green Island Power Authority 
       69 Hudson Avenue 
       Green Island, NY 12183    
       Tel: 518-270-8182 
       madeline@greenislandpowerauthority.com 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Madeline Paterniani 
CFO 
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